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Dear Students and Parents:

In past years, Township High School District 211 has conducted summer camps for
athletics and some competitive activities. Due to the COVID-19 pandemic and the
restrictions placed upon schools by the Illinois State Board of Education, District
211 will be offering summer online experiences for our student-athletes this
summer.

Unlike past summers, the goal of these camps is not to prepare a student physically
for the upcoming season. Although there will most likely be a physical component to
these camps, the goals of the camps are to keep coaches connected to their teams, to
keep teammates connected to each other, and most importantly, to provide a fun
experience for students during these unprecedented times through frequent and
consistent contact over the summer. There is no cost associated with these camps.

You can find a listing of the camps and the camp contact information on the school
website.

Sincerely,

Eric Wenckowski
District 211 Director of Athletics & Activities
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